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Greetings to all homeowners from your new Board!  We are excited to have the 
opportunity to serve the community.

We have scheduled a community Workday on Saturday May 14th.  We will be 
targeting the front entrance, cleaning up the plants and re-mulching the island 
and the two areas on either side of the entrance.  Please come out with your 
rakes, shovels, snips, wheelbarrows, and garden gloves if you can help.  Our 
goal is to make the entrance to our community inviting.   

Additionally, there are some diseased shrubs that need removal and lots of 
palmetto frons, in the scrub areas – further from the entrance – that need 
attention.  If we have enough volunteers (and energy), maybe we can tackle 
some of this on May 14th.  If not, we will figure out another day that we can 
work on this together.

The plan is to have some hamburgers mid-day and we will be setting up food 
and beverages somewhere in the neighborhood.  If you can bring a dish or 
contribute to the lunch, please email us below.

We have volunteers for a Landscape Committee and over the next year we will 
be working on trying to figure how to get water to the common areas in a cost-
effective manner and then we will budget for those expenses.

We have scheduled a Board meeting for June 9th to address The FPL Light Pole 
Conversion, a reserve account, Amendment Changes to Declaration and Bylaws 
and other important community issues.  This will be a virtual meeting as 
described on the back of this newsletter and you can access by computer or 
phone.  If anyone is unable to access in that format, please let us know.

We have created an email address for the association: 
PreserveWildwood@outlook.com.  This will ensure that future Boards have 
access to communications and will ensure continuity for years to come.  Please 
feel free to send your questions, concerns or suggestions to us at this email 
address and it will get to all three members of the Board, as well as being 
archived for the future. For those who were not part of the original petition for 
change where we created an inner Home owners email discussion, we hope 
you will provide us with your email and phone number to keep you in the loop 
in our emails. We are looking forward to seeing some of you next Saturday and 
working with all of you over this coming year.

HOA Meetings Schedule

June 9th

6:00 PM

Call In 904-341-5880

Or
meetings.dialpad.com/room/la229
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